



Re: Letter of Comfort - Advanced DBS Checks for Adults Accompanying Pupils 

I hope this letter finds you well. We wish to reaffirm our unwavering commitment to 
safeguarding the safety and well-being of the children and vulnerable adults in our care 
during all activities and outings, where they may be accompanied by staff from our 
organisation. In line with the key guidance set forth in the Keeping Children Safe in 
Education (KCSIE) 2024 document, we fully understand the critical importance of ensuring 
that all adults interacting with these individuals undergo comprehensive background 
checks to protect their welfare.

We are pleased to confirm that all adults accompanying children and vulnerable adults 
under our supervision have successfully completed enhanced Disclosure and Barring 
Service (DBS) checks, in strict adherence to the safeguarding guidelines outlined in 
KCSIE 2024.

At ReConnect, safeguarding is at the heart of everything we do. The completion of 
enhanced DBS checks is a fundamental aspect of our responsibility to provide a secure 
and protective environment. We deeply recognise the trust placed in us by families, 
guardians, and caregivers, and we remain steadfast in our commitment to upholding the 
highest standards of safeguarding. 

If you require any further information or documentation regarding the DBS checks 
conducted for the adults accompanying our children and vulnerable adults, please do not 
hesitate to reach out. We are fully dedicated to transparency and open communication on 
all matters related to safeguarding.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to collaborating to 
ensure a safe and supportive environment for all individuals in our care.
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